
                                           

URGENT PUBLIC NOTICE 

 
 

The community of Dipaleseng is hereby notified that the provision of water has since 

been affected due to the current unfortunate incident of fire which gashed two main 

electricity substations in Balfour town, one in Balfour North belonging to Dipaleseng 

Local Municipality and the other in the Indian section which belongs to Eskom. 

 

The municipality is in a process of securing service provider/s to provide water to the 

affected areas throughout this time. Further details will be communicated as and when it 

becomes available. 

 

The community’s patience and cooperation will be appreciated during this time.  

 

 

MRS BUSI KHANYE 

ACTING MUNICIPAL MANAGER 

23 December 2019 
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